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Notice to all Members, 

Subject: Request for information – Tax Registration Number (TRN) 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Pursuant to the announcement made by the UAE Federal Tax Authority (“Authority”) regarding the 

introduction of Value Added Tax (“VAT”) effective January 1, 2018; the Members are hereby 

requested to complete the VAT registration process by the deadline stipulated by the Authority and 

furnish to the Exchange the Tax Registration Number (TRN) for our internal records.  

 

The TRN submitted by the Members will enable the Exchange to determine whether VAT should be 
charged on your invoices and ensure that VAT compliant invoices are issued to you.  
 

All Members are required to fully take note of the mechanisms and reporting timelines surrounding 

the VAT registration requirements and act accordingly.    

 

 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 

 

 

Rajesh Balaram 

Director – Finance  

 


